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What happens when Lion meets Horse? A roarin good time, of course! 
Our Night at the Races Party on January 26 was a great Show, in a great 
Place, for another great Win for our club. Good job Lion Chuck and crew…and 
thanks to the many participants who contributed to a mighty fine purse that will 
all (100%!) go to fulfill the Lion’s charitable Mission. 

 

             
 

 

   
 

   
_______________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________ 

Let’s all raise our hands to the Texas Hold ‘Em Poker Tournament Committee. 
We were flushed with excitement, as we had another full house at Spennato’s. 
And not just one of a kind. There were studs who followed their queens. Uncles 
and antes. Someone even spotted a one-eyed Jack. All in to raise money for our 
friends and neighbors who are in need. Shufflin next year? You can bet on it! 
 

                  
  ______________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________ 
 

                                                                
         Farewell Ol’ Friend                            Awarded for Bringing in Members 
Condolences to Lion John Debelak             Lion Gary Pugh (left) receives his 
and family on the loss of his Uncle              Lions Membership Key Award  
Bob Gamble. “Uncle Bob” was our               from President Lion Gary Police. The 
club’s dear friend who will be greatly           award recognizes Gary’s recruitment 
missed by the many who knew him.            of two new members into our club.  

 

FIRST QUARTER, 2018 
 

UPCOMING EVENTS 
 

June 1, 2018 ~ Golf Outing, Boulder Creek 
Golf Club 
 

August, 2018 ~ Family Picnic –  
Lions Members and Families 
 

September, 2018 ~ Sportsman Raffle 

 

MEMBER SPOTLIGHT 
Kerry Hardin 

 
 

Kerry is the Treasurer of the N.S.L.C. He joined 
the club in 1997 when it was then the Garfield 
Heights Lions Club. Kerry has been instru- 
mental in transitioning the club into the North 
Summit Lions Club, the installation of 20+ new 
members, and maintaining our club charter, 
which was instituted in 1932. He sees a great 
future of the N.S.L.C. supporting our com-
munity, but he knows the importance of getting 
new members to join. To get new members, 
he’ll always say, “It’s not hard…just ask!” Kerry 
and his wife Donna Kaye have been married for 
38 years. They have two daughters, Abby and 
Sara and son-in-law Jeremy Lord. Kerry enjoys 
his 40+ year career in sales and operations in 
the metals service center industry. Hobbies 
include golf, horse racing, cards, and friends!  
“It’s the ‘Kentucky Colonel’ way of life!” Kerry’s 
advice to us and future Lions is “Everyone has 
valued time with family and work, but a few 
hours of volunteer work and friendship with your 
fellow Lions is also valued time. Helping our 
community and those in need is a real boost to 
your life.” Kerry would like to recognize his first 
Lions brothers and core of the club in mem-
oriam: “Lions Cliff Foust, Norm Kubbins, Barney 
Collingwood, John Zito, Rollie Napoli and Lenny 
Dannemiller. God bless those Lions.” 

____________________________________________________________________________      
 

Welcome Bill Amato as our Newest Member! 
______________________________________ 

___ 

 
 

OUR MISSION 
To help people in our community with services 
and fundraising activities. We will continue to 

support our community’s needs. 
 

Where There's a NEED, There's a LION 
 

See our Web Site for more awesome news! 
northsummitlions.org 

Check us out on Facebook 
 

https://storage.googleapis.com/wzukusers/user-30233274/documents/59f0b6d9cb890fcjAQbs/2018%20golf%20outing%20flyer.pdf
https://storage.googleapis.com/wzukusers/user-30233274/documents/59f0b6d9cb890fcjAQbs/2018%20golf%20outing%20flyer.pdf

